
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES REMINDERS 
4th Jan – Staff training 

5th Jan – Back to school 

14th Feb – Half term 

22nd & 24th Feb – Parent consultations 

1st Apr – End of term  

PE days are Mondays and Fridays. Please 
remember to tie up long hair on these days. 

Book change day is Monday. 

Spellings are uploaded to Tapestry on a Friday. 

NEWS 
Welcome Back 

We hope you have all had a wonderful 
Christmas break and that you have managed 
to see friends and family. 

All of the adults in Wren Class would like to say 
a big thank you for our gifts and cards. 

The children have settled back into school with 
ease and last week we started our new topic. 

Let’s Get Lost in a Book 

Our topic focus this half term is traditional tales. 
We will explore lots of well-known classics and 
discuss how they have inspired some of our 
favourite books and films. 

Our guided reading focus will be Anthony 
Browne and we will look at both The Tunnel and 
Into the Forest. 

Our topic web can be found on the school 
website. 

 

 

 

Please visit our class page on the school website for more information. 
If you have any questions please pop in after school or email                            
the office to make an appointment with Miss Cole. 


